
 

20 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
Message from our Head of Schools, Mr Mike Potter: 
  
Please click here to view a video message regarding the latest COVID updates. 

For families who are essential workers, who have no alternative childcare arrangements available, 
please click here to register your child’s attendance at school during the lockdown. 
  
  
Message from our Principal, Mr Bruce Hicks: 
  
During the lockdown, Teachers will be preparing school work on Wednesday 21 July 2021 which 
will be provided to students as follows so they can continue doing school work from Thursday 22 
July 2021 onwards: 
  
Senior Students (Years 6 to Year 12) 
Instructions and work will be distributed via the Tyndale student email address and CANVAS. 
  
Junior Students (Reception to Year 5) 
Instructions and work will be distributed via CLASS DOJO.   
Where a parent/guardian has no access to CLASS DOJO, that parent/guardian will be contacted 
directly by the teacher. 
  
New student families (students who are starting Term 3) 
Our Enrolment Officer, Tania Gutteridge, will make direct contact with new parents/guardians 
via email. 

 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
Sharon Clark 
Principal’s PA – Murray Bridge 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_zqZIu0n8to
https://bit.ly/36IPRka

